
     
 

 
 
 

 

 
1st Half Summer Term 2019 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back, to the beginning of the Summer Term. We all hope you had a 
good Easter break.  
 
A HUGE thank you to everyone who supported the PTFA Easter Fair – A 
staggering £567.00 was raised. 
 
Thank you also to everyone who donated to the Bags2School scheme last term – 
We raised £76.00 in total. 
 
This half term is very short and children are being tested, so please help them 
by letting them get plenty of rest and breakfast. 
 
News and Dates for your Diary: 
 

Forest School with Anna Gray will be returning on: 
Friday 26th April 
Friday 10th May 
Friday 24th May (Year 2 will join us for this session) 
 

Reception and Year 1 children will work in the woods all morning.  
Please ensure they wear sensible clothing for a Northumbrian summer. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
  
School Fruit Contribution £3.50 
 

To encourage healthy eating, all children have a piece of fruit 
every day.   
In order to provide a variety of fruit, we are asking for a 
contribution of £3.50 from each child for this term. 



P.E with Mr Dimmick  
 

Mr Dimmick will be teaching the children athletics this half term. 
P.E dates are: 
 
Tuesday 23rd April 2019 
Tuesday 30th April 2019 
Tuesday 7th May 2019 
Tuesday 14th May 2019 
Tuesday 21st May 2019  
 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit. 
 

PE Kit 
 shorts 
 t-shirt 
 trainers 

 long trousers 
 warm top, e.g. fleece 

 spare socks 
 
Sports Club  
This term Class 2 will be doing rounders in Sports Club. 

 
Tuesday 30th April 2019 
Tuesday 7th May 2019 
Tuesday 14th May 2019 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Music with Mr Brown  
 
Mr Brown will be providing ukulele tuition on: 

 
26th April 2019 
10th May 2019 
24th May 2019 
 

If your child is in Class 2 and has their own ukulele, please can they bring it in, 
Mr Brown will tune it in school.  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 



Adapt Charity 
 
 

Year 4 will be taking part in a project with the Adapt Charity 
to learn about Dementia and how to help those who have this 
condition – more details to follow. 

 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
History of Barrasford - 1st and 2nd May 2019 
 

 
 
Dan will return with new project for Year 4 on the History of 
Barrasford.  
  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
The Sill Assembly – 2nd May 2019 
 

 
Joanne from The Sill is joining us to deliver a talk to the 
children in our assembly. 
 
 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
RelaxKids – 3rd May 2019 
 
 

Amanda from Relax Kids is returning with another 
session to teach the children calming techniques. 
 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
BANK HOLIDAY – MONDAY 6th MAY,  

School Closed 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 



 

Paralympic visit – 8th May 2019 

Paralympian swimmer, Jack Bridge, will be visiting cool t talk to 
the children about training and perseverance.  

They will then take part in a Fitness circuit and Healthy       
lifestyle / Growth Mind-set workshop. 

We ask for a donation of £1 per child to support Jack in 2020 Tokyo.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Sikhism Visit – 13th May 2019 
 

 
Cloud Singh will visit Class 2 so they can learn about another 
religion, Sikhism. 

 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Messy Church – 16th May 2019 
 
 

We will be arranging more crafts and activities for the children 
this term at Messy Church. 
 
Collective Service begins at 2.45. All welcome to join. 

 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Energize Dance – 17th May 2019 
 

 
We welcome Energize Dance back to teach us a new dance 
routine. 
 
 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 



The Tiger who Came to Tea at Queens Hall – 23rd May 2019 
 

 
Pre-school and Class 1 are going to the Queens Hall for 
a performance of ‘The Tiger who Came to Tea’. 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

We break up on Friday 24th MAY and  
return on Monday 3rd JUNE. 

 
 
 
We would also like to share some dates with you for next term. 
 
9th July 2019 – Sports Afternoon 
 
18th July 2019 – Year 4 Leavers Service 
 
 
If you have any questions please get in touch. 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 

Hazel Davey  
 

on behalf of Staff, Governors and the Children of Chollerton First School. 


